Mr. A. A. Schabinger,
Director of Athletics,
Creighton University,
Omaha, Nebraska.

Dear Schabie:

I have not as yet received a page
of the Basket ball Coaches Association stationery. What has happened to it, Schabie?
If I do not get it I will be unable to get
new members.

I have had letters from the coast stating that Meanwell plans to do away with the dribble. I am writing weekly articles for the Associated Press and I am doing what I can to notify the coaches and public of the move. I am, of course, trying to do it in as polite a way as possible.

I want to write a letter to each chairman to stimulate activity for the good of the
game. Perhaps my stationery has gone astray.
At any rate I am in need of it and would appreciate it very much if you would forward some to
me with bill attached.

With kind regards, I am

Very cordially yours,

Director

FCA:DMW